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I'm writing in objection to the proposed rate rise by the Shoalhaven Council & the proposed lack of transparency surrounding
this announcement.

My situation is that I'm a single pensioner & home owner. I believed that sacrifice during my wage earning years, as a health
care worker on an unsophisticated wage, would provide a degree of security. But with this I struggle.

I won't my name to be added to the list of other objectors.

Regards

Larraine Franklin





